
 

Notice Of City Council Public Hearing 

City Of Ames, Texas  

March 27, 2023 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Ames, Texas will hold a public hearing Monday, 
March 27, 2023, at 6:00 o’clock P.M. in the council chambers of the city hall, 304 Martin Drive, for the 
purpose of reviewing the prepared FY 2022-2023 Budget.  

 

CALL TO ORDER –6:00 p.m. 

• Roll Call 

Public Hearing On Proposed Budget  
 

Public Comment (Speakers limited to 2 minutes) 
 
Adjournment Of Public Hearing on Proposed Budget.  


